
SINCLAIR O I L & GAS COMPANY 

November 2, 1965 
3 » 

Mr. J. E. Kapteina, Engineer 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

In reference to your letter of September 15, 1965, attached are the 
schematic drawings of the wells converted to water injection wells in our 
Keel-West Waterflood project, Eddy County, New Mexico. These are the 
injection wells that were included in the Stage 1, 2, and 3 expansion 
as provided by Oil Conservation Commission Order No. R-2268A. 

I f additional information is required, please advise. 

Superint endent 

FB/FS/jh 

Attachments 

cc: Mr. S. S. Reynolds 
State Engineer 



Attached is a tabulation of completion data and USGS form, Wo. 9-330, of 
a l l wells completed during expansion. lie regret having failed to receive 
approval i n this matter, and have taken steus to improve our operating pro-
ceedures. Your airoroval of the existin? casing and tubing design is requested. 
Tf additional information can be furnished, please advise. 

The State Engineer has been furnished a copy of this l e t t e r and attachments. 

T-f. F. Burns 
Suoer int end ent 

FE/FS/jh 

Attachments 



LARGE FORMAT 
EXHIBIT HAS 

BEEN REMOVED 
AND IS LOCATED 
IN THE NEXT FILE 


